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Comments I object to this application as I am very concerned about the impact on traffic. The proposed 
entrance/exit on the A283 is a very dangerous blind corner and trucks turning in from the east in 
particular would pose great risks to oncoming traffic. The transport statement referred to only 4 
accidents at this junction however there have been over 40 recorded in that section of road over the 
last 20 years (can easily be evidenced using the same website as in the statement). There are 
dangerous corners on both approaches to this junction as well as the actual junction itself being 
hazardous without the added danger of 500 enormous trucks each day! 
 
What is to stop these trucks using Washington village as a short cut/rat run to the southbound A24 as 
so many other drivers do - racing along Washington Bostal? This will make this road even more 
unusable for me and my children and the many residents who walk along it. 
 
The Washington roundabout is already overloaded with traffic and this will have a huge impact on the 
daily traffic jams. The A283 is also a very busy single carriageway road and frequently used by cyclists 
and slow moving vehicles such as tractors. The addition of these trucks will no doubt cause long 
delays. 
 
I am also concerned about the pollution and dust 500 trucks a day for next 8-10 years will cause and 
the effect this will have on our village and local wildlife. 
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